From: Eileen Willmot [

Sent: 19 December 2018 23:49
To: Planning
Subject: Tree comments etc from DPCAAC 19/12

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

List 506

2018/5082/P. 52 Woodsome Road. No objection. Prefer wooden sliding doors to aluminium,
but they are

widely used in our CA. No objection to the reduction of the Maple, but must ensure root
protection observed during building works. Timber cladding is also used elsewhere in our
CA.

Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year,
Thank you for all your hard work,
Eileen Willmott



